2 MARSHAM STREET
LONDON SWI1P 3EB

01-212 3434

. . My ref:
The Rt Hon The Viscount Whitelaw CH MC

Lord President of the Council Your ref:

Privy Council Office

Whitehall

LONDON ‘

SW1 22 June 1986

)’((J Lw )i\ﬁe;; Ab\' {\. . ot floy

I have seen Doqglas Hurd's letter to you of LdKJune and Nick
Edwards' of 127June about the proposed arrangements for Community
Radio.

I have to say that I share Nick's anxieties at the political
implications of the proposed experiment and his view that we need
to discuss this further. I am particularly concerned to establish
the effectiveness of the proposed safeguards against political
abuse, especially so far as local authority funded stations are
concerned. It is by no means clear from Douglas's letter that
they are adeguate. I welcome the opportunity for a discussion, as
now proposed, at H this week.

Copies of this letter go to the Prime Minister, the Foreign

Secretary, the Home Secretary, the Industry Secretary, members of
the H-Committee and Sir Robert Armstrong.

Yous sinceN
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NICHOLAS RIDLEY
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